
 

February 16, 2024 

Rishitha Sana Vanapalli
20-95, Doggavanipalem, Pendurthi
Visakhapatnam, AP 531173
India

Dear Rishitha Sana:

It gives me great pleasure to inform you that you have been accepted into the following program:

          Intended Program: Computer Science (MS)
          Intended Term of Entry: Fall 2024

Your application was evaluated based on unofficial academic transcripts and test scores. You will be required
to submit official copies of these items by the twelfth (12th) class day of the term to which you are admitted,
and you will receive a separate communication which contains more information about what to submit and
how it should be submitted.

Please review the Graduate Catalog to familiarize yourself with Graduate School regulations and
requirements. Information for newly admitted students is available on our website at
http://go.grad.ttu.edu/newstudents. Pre-arrival information for new incoming international students will be
available online at http://go.grad.ttu.edu/prearrival.

Access to graduate education is reserved for students who have demonstrated uncommon scholastic ability at
the undergraduate level. Moreover, we believe that these students show great promise for further academic
achievement. Accordingly, your admission to the Graduate School is a pivotal event in your professional
development, and we welcome you to our community of scholars. Please accept our congratulations.

Sincerely, 

 

Mark A. Sheridan, Ph.D.
Vice Provost of Graduate Affairs and Dean of the Graduate School


